
BLOSSOMS & ROOTS NATURE PRE-K FAMILY,
 

We are delighted to welcome you to our nature-inspired prekindergarten program. As you may know, the benefits 
of spending time in nature are vast and can greatly contribute to your child‘s overall growth and development. 
From problem-solving skills to creativity, focus, attention, and observation abilities, nature provides a rich 
environment for learning and exploration.

In our commitment to providing a nature-focused experience for your children, a significant portion of our 
curriculum activities will be conducted outdoors, rain and shine. This means that we will actively seek learning 
opportunities in our local forest area and will also have many meal and snack times outside.

To fully participate in our program, it is essential that your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor activities. 
We kindly ask that you practice dressing in and out of outdoor clothing, such as jackets, gloves, and boots, at 
home. While we will assist your child with this process, we encourage parents to discuss and practice these 
skills at home as well.

It is important for parents to understand that our nature prekindergarten program may involve getting muddy 
or having soiled clothing at times. This is a natural part of outdoor play and exploration, and we believe that 
exposure to the elements is crucial for your child‘s learning experience.

Additionally, please be aware that our nature-inspired program includes elements of safe risky play. Your child 
must be capable and willing to follow safety rules while engaging in these activities.

If your child is in the process of being potty trained or starting to potty train, please let us know so that we can 
provide appropriate support during this transition.

To acknowledge your understanding and agreement with the information provided, we kindly ask that you sign 
and return the attached form. Your signature indicates that you are aware of the nature of our program and the 
expectations for your child‘s involvement.

Thank you for trusting us with your child‘s education and development. We look forward to offering them a 
stimulating and immersive experience in our nature-inspired program.

Warm regards,

Holly Halford
Blossoms & Roots

Signature 							       Date 
Of Parent Or Guardian


